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                                         This week in Year 4 
Monday 24th February


English: 


This week we will have a new focus on Shakespeare in preparation for our visit from the Young Shakespeare Company on Monday 3rd March. Our focus this week will be learning about William Shakespeare, his plays and The Globe Theatre and writing a fact file about him.  





Spellings:   


This week we will be learning the following spellings: science, crescent, discipline, fascinate, scent, scissors, descent, scientist and scenery. These are words with the /s/ sound spelt with ‘sc’.  The children will be tested on Monday 3rd March. If your child has returned home with a different spelling list, please focus on those words and not the ones mentioned above.








Maths:


This week we will be continuing with our unit on ‘Multiplication and Division’.  The children will be using written methods to multiplying a 3-digit number by a 1-digit number. They will continue to use the short multiplication method.  Place value counters in place value charts will be used to model the structure of the formal method, allowing children to gain a greater understanding of the procedure, particularly where exchanges are needed. The children will then use their division facts from the Autumn term to build on their knowledge of dividing a 2-digit number by a 1-digit number.





Other Matters:


Young Shakespeare Theatre Company to visit on Monday 3rd March 2025.


World Book Day dressing up will be on Friday 7th March 2025. 


Science Week starts Monday 10th March 2025.


The children will have their PE lesson on Mondays and Fridays, they will need to remember to bring their PE kit in on those days. 


Please encourage your child to read daily at home and sign their reading record, I have informed the children that I will be checking their reading records every Friday. 


Please encourage your child to access TTRS at least three times a week. 


My email address is � HYPERLINK "mailto:a.brech@tssfirst.co.uk" �a.brech@tssfirst.co.uk� should you need to contact me. 








Homework:


Homework will be sent out on Wednesdays and needs to be returned to school by the following Monday.  I have spoken to the children about this and have suggested ways in which they can organise their time to ensure their homework is handed in on time. This week’s homework will include an English activity and a Mathematics activity. There will be further information given with regards to your child’s homework on Wednesday. 











